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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the permanent representatives of the member states and has the honor to inform them that the Chair of the Council has convened an informal working meeting of the Permanent Council to discuss the proposals presented during the second stage of the work plan for implementing resolution AG/RES. 2761 (XLII-O/12), "Follow-up on the Recommendations Contained in the Report of the Special Working Group to Reflect on the Workings of the IACHR."

This informal working meeting will be held on Monday, December 10, 2012, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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